

SEA VIEW UPDATE

LOOKING FORWARI
TO THE WEEK OF
SEPT 20 — 2

HEADS UP!



Monday, September 20th—Cops for Cancer— Students will be going to the community centre to cheer on the riders as they make their way through town. They will be meeting the riders for a small snack and will have the chance to get to know them.





Thursday, September 23rd— Hot Lunch—We will be serving a lunch of spaghetti noodles with a marinara sauce and a side of garlic bread. Permission forms will be going home as we will only be making enough for the stu-

dents that sign up.

Information packages went home with students on Thursday, September 16th. Please make sure to fill out and correct any information and send back to the office. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please call the office at 250-284-3315



SD85 School District Elementary Counselling Services

Hello, Parents!

Just wanted you to know that school counselling services are available to all students. If your child is having some struggles due to social/emotional issues (such as anxiety, loss/grief, divorce or other family issues, friendship problems, or other challenges), please feel free to request a school counselling referral form. You may wish to discuss your concerns with your child's teacher, the principal, or myself, first (see my contact info below).

I will be at Sea View School every other Friday, this year. (I provide school counselling for all the elementary schools in our school district.)

If you would like to contact me, you can email ahagen@sd85.bc.ca, or text me at 250-230-7711, to set up a time to talk. Let me know if I can help you with any school counselling concerns, support resources, or assistance accessing other counselling services such as Child & Youth Mental Health (CYMH) or North Island Crisis & Counselling Centre (NICCC).

I hope that you and your child have a successful and enjoyable school year!

Kind regards, Angela Hagen